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HC/sm                            17th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This academic year we are excited to work with Father John to launch Stay and 
Pray at Great Crosby Catholic Primary School. 
 
This is an opportunity to support children and adults on their faith journey. The 
first session will take place on Friday 27th September in the spare classroom 
(opposite the courts) at 08:45.  
 
The session will give an opportunity for children and adults to pray together led 
by Father John. The session will last for no more than 15 minutes and will 
involve time for prayers and contemplation. 
 
We are hoping to run a Stay and Pray session each month and ask children to 
lead these relaxed and informal prayer sessions. 
 
All are welcome. 
 
We hope to see you then 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Crann 
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